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Dear Dr Bean 

Thank you for your email of 10 December 2018 about on-street carparking in a bicycle lane 
on Gladstone Road, Dutton Park. 

I acknowledge your feedback about the difficulties on-street parking can pose to cyclists and 
asked Council's Transport Planning and Operations (TPO) to investigate. 

I understand Mr Kiran Sreedharan, Senior Transport Network Officer from TPO, spoke with 
you on 16 January and advised that Council will be installing parking restrictions in the 
vicinity of 269-271 Gladstone Road. It is anticipated the works will be completed before the 
end of February. Please accept my apologies for the delay in finalising this matter. 

Council will continue to expand active transport facilities across the city through the Better 
Bikeways 4 Brisbane program. The support of Brisbane's bicycle user groups to achieve 
positive outcomes in this regard is appreciated. 

I trust this information is of assistance. If you have any further enquiries regarding these 
works, please contact Mr Sreedharan on 3178 1178. 

Thank you for contacting me. 

Keeping Brisbane on the right track 
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